
PLEASANT VIEW PROCLAIMER
May 26, 2024

Welcome!

“When the leaders lead in
Israel, when the people

willingly offer themselves,
Bless the Lord!”

Join us again at 6:00pm
this afternoon as we

consider “Righteous Lot”

—----------------------
Minister: Timothy Agee
timothy@teamagee.com

615-330-8652

Prayer List

Darinda Paul’s recent cancer
scans show the tumors
shrinking. Thank you for your
prayers!

Levi Bearden had surgery last
week for severe intestinal issues

Mamie Hamilton is in a
wheelchair and has not yet been
able to do therapy.

Faye Head is recovering from a
broken thumb

Norman Maxwell had
emergency surgery last week

Ronnie Mayo is continuing to
recover from hip replacement

Our sympathy is with the family
of Justin Fortner who was
killed in a motorcycle accident

Continue to pray for: Rebecca
Brown, Hunter Crouch, Burt
Wilkerson, Donnie Garrett,
Keith Walker and family,
Forshia Pennington, Carol
Saling, Camille Brosky, those
in Ukraine; John Hayes, and
Bill Gillock

We invite everyone to join

us Wednesday night at 7pm

as we study the Life of

Abraham

Serving Today

Song Leader:
Steve Buchanan

SUNDAY SCHOOL (9:30 am)

Scripture Reading:
Sam Baker

Prayer:
Johnny Walker

WORSHIP (10:30 am)

Scripture Reading:
Jared Roaden
Luke 9:57-62

Wait On Table:
Charlie Baker

Serve:
Josh Demonbreun
Dwight Pennington

Prayer:
David Billingsley

Service Times

Sunday Bible Study 9:30 am
Sunday AM Worship 10:30 am
Sunday PM Worship 6:00 pm
Wednesday Bible Study 7:00 pm

Follow Us

pleasantviewcoc

pleasantviewchurchofchrist.net






